
 

 

Edgartown Dredge Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
August 27, 2015 

I. Call to order 

Howell called to order the meeting of the Dredge Committee at 4:10pm on  

August 27, 2015 at the Town Hall. 

II. Roll call 

The following persons were present: Members: Howell, Peter, Les, Dudley, Ed. 

Advisors: Jane.  Crew: Greg. 

 

Open issues: 
a) Motion placed on the floor by Peter to accept the meeting minutes from 

August 20, 2015.  Les seconds the motion, no discussion, vote taken and 

passed. 

b) The committee discussed the Dredge Crew for the upcoming season and 

decided Greg will return as foreman, Donnie and Jerry will be full-time crew, 

Mark DeFeo will be a part-time mechanic and Paul Size will be an alternate.  

c) Motion placed on the floor by Peter to present this to the Selectmen at their 

meeting on September 8, 2015. Dudley seconds, vote taken and passed. 

d) Greg reported that the dredge is currently disassembled and not in working 

condition. 

e) The Dredge will be going into Eel pond as soon as it is ready. 

f) The committee discussed the options for locations to dewater sand. 

g) Jane will draft a letter to the appropriate abutting property owners asking 

permission to take a front-end loader (or other machinery) across the private 

parts of the beach as well as lay pipe in those areas. 

 

Peter motioned to adjourn the meeting. Les seconds the motion. No discussion, vote 

taken, passed unanimously.  

 

      Howell adjourned the meeting at 4:35pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by: Juliet Mulinare 


